
  January 31, 2014 

 
POSTPONED - Franklin Street Closure 

Rescheduled to begin the week of February 10th  
 

       
Dear Neighbor, 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Franklin Street closure that was originally scheduled to 
begin on Monday, February 3 has been postponed until the week of February 10. This closure is 
in association with the Western Avenue Reconstruction Project. The City’s Contractor, 
D’Allessandro Corp., will be installing a new water main and drain system on Franklin Street 
between Pleasant Street and Western Avenue. The work is expected to take 2 weeks to 
complete. During the weeks of February 10 and February 17, motorists will not be able to 
access Franklin Street between Pleasant Street and Western Avenue during general work hours 
(Monday thru Friday 7am-4pm). Please see reverse side of notice to view work zone 
location. 
 
What to expect during construction 
 

• General work hours will be from 7AM to 4PM, Monday thru Friday. 
 

• Vehicles will not be able to access Franklin Street between Pleasant Street and Western 
Avenue during general work hours. 
 

• Police officers will be onsite to assist with traffic management. 
 

• “No Parking” signs will be posted at least 24 hours in advance of construction. Please be 
sure to check posted signs for exact date and times.  
 

• Every effort will be made to limit the amount of noise generated, but excavators, saws 
and other equipment are required to complete the work.   

 
For Information and Assistance During Construction 
If you have any questions about the construction or need assistance, including if you have any 
special needs or disabilities that requires a special accommodation, please contact Chris Neil at 
(617) 349-4825 or cneil@cambridgema.gov. More information about the project can be found 
at www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/cityprojects . In case of emergency, please call the 
Cambridge Public Works Department at 617-349-4800.   
 
Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding during this construction.  We hope 
you enjoy these improvements once they are completed. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Chris Neil 
Community Relations Manager 
City of Cambridge - Department of Public Works 
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